Manuel P. Asensio

From: Manuel P. Asensio

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2008 2:17 PM

To: ‘oye@material.ntnu.no’

Cc: 'Ludmila Katylevskaya'

Subject: Timminco's interference with my research.
Attachments: Letter to Oye 6-20-08.doc

Please find attached my response to your email message of today, which I copy below. I await your promptly required further
communication.

Dear Mr. Manuel Asensiol!

I have been informed by Becancour Silicon Inc. that we have to make a choice between you
attending the conference and Becancour Silicon Inc.,GK Kropfmuhl and Q-Cells.

As these companies have been long-time supporters of the conference, I have to inform you
regretfully that you cannot attent the conference. We will refund you attendance fee if
already paid and send you the conference book free of charge.

Best wishes,
Harald A. @ye
Chairman



